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02 December 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

GCSE Mathematics Revision & Practice Book and Revision flash cards 

To support your child through their GCSE course, the mathematics department have purchased 

what we believe to be the most suitable GCSE mathematics revision & practice book and revision 

flash cards.  

The Collins GCSE Revision & Practice Books combine the revision guide and workbook (practice 

worksheets) in to one book. We are able to offer each book for £5.50 rather than the usual £10.99, 

resulting in a substantial saving to you. There are separate books for the Higher Tier and the 

Foundation Tier.  

The Collins GCSE Revision Flash cards are useful for revising and memorising key points in each 

topic. We are also offering each flash card pack for £5.50 rather than £8.99. There are separate 

revision flash cards for the Higher Tier and the Foundation Tier.  

If you would like your child to have these resource to support their progress through their GCSE 

mathematics course, please use the following link to ParentPayShop. As we have limited 

resources, this is going to be ‘First come, first served’ basis.  

With the Pre-Public Examinations (PPEs) commencing in January for Yr11, now would be the 

ideal time to purchase the revision & practice book and flash cards.  

If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, these can be 

purchased through the school’s Pupil Premium fund. In this case please 

would you complete the linked form (QR link below) to indicate that you 

would like the resources for your child. As we have limited resources, 

this is going to be ‘First come, first served’ basis. 

 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any further queries. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Chakera 

Curriculum Leader: Mathematics and Mathematical Thinking 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1047

